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FIREWOOD ALERT! 
 
 
The invasive and highly destructive emerald ash borer was found in Fairfax County. Perhaps you saw the 
purple boxes hanging from trees; those bait stations help scientists monitor the borers’ infestation. To 
help prevent spreading this tree-killing insect, purchase only locally harvested firewood. DO NOT 
TRANSPORT FIREWOOD ACROSS COUNTY LINES. If you find this insect, please contact the Fairfax 
County Forest Pest Program at 703-324-5304 immediately. For more information about the emerald ash 
borer, visit http://www.emeraldashborer.info/index.php and 
https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/publicworks/trees/emerald-ash-borer. Thanks for your help!  
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